
Public Hearing 

 

Pin #0714406012 

Variance for an overweight class B Van to be parked in the driveway of property at 16 

Pepperidge Road, Naperville, IL 

 

It is our understanding that the only reason for this variance is due to the weight of the 

proposed vehicle and not the size (length or height.)  The weight of this vehicle does not cause 

any issue with us.  Also, due to the health issues of the male owner, it would be ideal for him to 

use this vehicle on a daily basis as his main mode of transportation.  He needs to keep his legs 

elevated when riding and especially during this pandemic, it would be ideal for him to have a 

bathroom available and a refrigerator to keep his medicines chilled. 

We’ve been friends and neighbors for 30+ years and have seen Tom’s struggles with his health 

and mobility.  He definitely would benefit from having this vehicle at his disposal. 

 
Joan and Dave Rodemeyer 

 


